From: Ford, Emily A <Emily.Ford@providence.org>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 10:34 AM

To: House Finance

Cc: Gary Zepp

Subject: Providence Alaska supports SB 134
Attachments: Providence Supports SB 134 house.pdf

Providence Alaska has been a strong supporter of SB 134 throughout this legislative session. As we work to staff up
and keep our communities safe and healthy during the COVID-19 pandemic, we are actively exploring any options to
keep Alaskans out of the emergency departments and to receive care in more appropriate environments.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment.

Best,
Emily

Emily Ford | program manager, state advocacy, AK, TX, NM
Providence St. Joseph Health

3760 Piper Street, Suite 3020, Anchorage, AK 99508
Office: 907-212-8470]| Cell: 907-360-2131
Emily.Ford@providence.org
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